
Don't forget!!! We have our next listening session this Thursday, Feb. 6th at A View on
State Street. Invite everyone you work with. Our next 2 sessions will include educators and
parents, so start thinking about parents who could give their input. In March we will be
hosting 2 more sessions including educators, parents, and community partners.

We heard your feedback at these sessions and are looking into adding a Saturday to our
listening tour. Once we have a date, we will send the information out.

Upcoming sessions (all held from 6pm-7:30pm:
Feb. 6th at A View on State Street
Feb. 18th at The venue at The Highlander
March 12th at MCC Fort Omaha Campus
March 27th at MCC South Omaha Campus

See the flyer below to register for the 6th. We will be adding dates soon to the QR code.

Kathy Poehling
OEA President

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=350d8b75-6bae-440a-8ad4-fce83427dcc2


Omaha Education Association | 4202 South 57 Street | Omaha, NE 68117-1349 US

Unsubscribe | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

